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 Although things have been in lockdown, your committee has been very busy 

behind the scenes to keep our members up to date with budgie happenings and 

to work out how to get the club moving forward again when we are back to 

normal.  Unfortunately, not only the lack of social contact was a factor in 

having no meetings or shows but also lack of Insurance.  The policies for all 

bird clubs was cancelled and they are reviewing the reinstatement of the policy 

on July 1st. 

 

Please read the notes below so you are up to date with everything. 

 

We are hoping the Council Meeting Hall will be open for our August 13th 

meeting where we will have Mr Jamie Wright speaking to us on Vitality in 

your Aviary and hopefully he cab bring down a Single Factor Australian White 

Cap and a Double Factor so we can all gauge the difference in them.  There 

have not been too many Double Factors available to see so this is a golden 

opportunity.  I have previously  listed to Jamie speak on Vitality and I found it 

to be very informative and easy to understand. 

 

On this night we are also hoping you will bring along your 2020 Young Birds 

and any Nestfeathers that may be old enough.  We want to see how you have 

been progressing whilst in shutdown. 

 

The club magazine will not be issued due to the lack of shows and availability 

of interviews, but rest assured the September issue will be printed. 

 

The Henry George Auction is schedules for Saturday 19th September at 

Morayfield with viewing commencing at 8am and the auction starting at 9am.  

The hall is at 298 Morayfield Rd Morayfield behind Bunnings.  Henry will 

have approx 200 birds and if it is anything like previous years there will be 

great quality at reasonable prices.  The catalogue should be available in late 

August so start saving your money to purchase birds from the most successful 

breeder in Australia. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming tableshows: 

August 13  Jamie Wright will be our guest speaker 

 

September 10 Bird Records for computer or handwritten presented by 

Kaitlyn Edser and Keith Gough 

 

October 8 Sale night.  If you have birds for sale or wish to purchase 

some great quality at stupidly low prices, then this is the 

night, 

 

November 12 Sexlinked genetics or Questions & Answers. 

 

December 10 Christmas Party 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have kept the best news till last 

 

Due to the lack of meetings, shows and no June Magazine, your 

committee has agreed upon the following. 

 

For any member who was financial with BNSBS Inc. as at 9th 

June 2020 will only have to pay a $10 membership fee to renew 

for 2021. 

 

We the Committee appreciate how hard it has been for you, our 

members and thought the reduced membership was a great way to 

show our appreciation for you to stick with us and hopefully attend 

our August meeting. 

 

Regards 

Carol Gough 


